
Subject: Moving Sanitation Trashcans to Better Serve the Community
From: Wilshire Center BID
Date: 08/18/2016 04:52 PM
To: Cairo Rodriguez

Hi Cairo,

Below are two locations of Sanitation trashcans that might be better utilized at the southwest corner of Wilshire & Normandie 
near the Carls Jr. and the Metro Station.

1. Photo one is of a can at 3050 Wilshire Blvd near Wilshire Place. There is not much foot traffic there. 

2. Photo two is of a can on the southeast corner of Western & 6th. There is very light ped traffic in that area as compared to 
the southwest corner Wilshire and Normandie.

I will look for others that may be better examples. 



Thank you,
Mike Russell
Wilshire Center Business Improvement Corporation (WCBIC)
mike@wilshirecenter.com
www.wilshirecenter.com
facebook.com/wilshirecenter
213-487-7003
3600 Wilshire Blvd., Suite 1032
Los Angeles, CA 90010


